
 

 
 
P.O. Box 1749 
Halifax, Nova Scotia 
B3J 3A5 Canada    

Item No.        9.2.5         
  
  

Request for Point Pleasant Park Advisory Committee Consideration 

 Agenda Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least 5 working days prior to 
the meeting) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon at 
least one day prior to 
meeting) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of  Meeting:  January 5, 2017 

Subject:  Unauthorized Removal of Vegetation from Point Pleasant Park 

Motion for Point Pleasant Park Advisory Committee to Consider: 
 
That the Point Pleasant Park Advisory Committee recommend that Halifax and West Community Council 
request a staff report to consider the creation and implementation of a public awareness campaign 
regarding the unauthorized removal of vegetation from Point Pleasant Park including the installation of 
“Do Not Pick the Plants” signs as well as print and online advertising. It is further recommended that the 
report consider how the by-laws governing this matter can be enforced.  

Reason:  
 
To address the unauthorized removal of vegetation observed in Point Pleasant Park.  

Outcome Sought:  
 
Increased public understanding of by-laws related to removal of vegetation in municipal parks and 
increased enforcement.  
 
 

Tim Boudreau 
 

 

 




